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*1 The Honorable Irene K. Rudnick
Member

House of Representatives

310-D Blatt Building

Columbia, South Carolina 29211

Dear Irene:
Thank you for your letter of May 4, 1981, concerning the question of the Aiken County Attorney accepting afee for services
rendered pursuant to the issuance of revenue to finance a proposed Aiken County Nursing Home.

| am not acquai nted with the circumstances concerning the Aiken County Nursing Home and, to some extent, with the procedures
relating to the retention of an Aiken County Attorney. | assume that the latter position is a part-time position.

It seems to me that the matter is one which should be addressed to the Committee on Professional Responsibility of the State
Bar, which will issue opinions at the request of inquiring members of the Bar. | would suggest that this procedure be followed
and if you desire me to undertake this, | will attempt to do so. Past experiences indicate that they normally will respond to
guestions which | have presented of a similar nature.

With best wishes, | am
Very truly yours,

Daniel R. McLeod
Attorney General
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